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Dr.	Mark	Mandell	Named	Chief	Pediatric	Medical	Officer		

at	Steward	Health	Care	Network		
	
	
June	17,	2017	–	Pediatric	Associates	(PAGS)	is	pleased	to	announce	that	Mark	Mandell,	M.D.	
has	joined	the	leadership	team	of	Steward	Health	Care	Network	as	their	Chief	Pediatric	Medical	
Officer.	Dr.	Mandell	has	been	a	pediatrician	at	Pediatric	Associates	for	over	25	years	and	will	
continue	to	see	patients	in	both	the	Beverly	and	Salem	offices.				

Prior	to	this	new	role	at	Steward	Health	Care	Network,	Dr.	Mandell	served	as	Department	of	
Pediatrics	Chair	at	MassGeneral	for	Children	at	North	Shore	Medical	Center	and	Associate	
Medical	Director	for	Pediatrics	at	North	Shore	Health	System	since	2014.		He	had	also	been	the	
Chief	Medical	Officer	for	Partners	Community	Health	Care.			He	received	his	M.D.	from	Tufts	
University	School	of	Medicine	and	his	bachelor’s	degree	from	Yale	University.	

PAGS	joined	the	Steward	Heath	Care	Network	in	January	and	Dr.	Mandell	will	work	closely	with	
their	leadership	to	advance	pediatric	clinical	programs	including	quality,	patient	experience,	
and	the	reduction	of	total	cost	of	care.	
	
	


